
 

 

16th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Class Allocations, Timings and PE Days for the Upcoming Academic Year 

As we prepare for the upcoming academic year, I am writing to inform you about 
some important information regarding class allocations, school timings, and PE days. 
 
Class Allocations 
 
We have carefully planned the class allocations to best support the educational 
needs of all our pupils. Your child’s new class and teacher for the next academic 
year will be as follows:
 
 

Class Name Year 
Group 

Teacher Start Time  End Time  

Saplings Class Nursery Mrs Rigby & Mrs Mullen 8.45am 3.15pm 

Acorn Class Reception Mrs Crossley 8.50am 3.20pm 

Cherry Class  Year 1 Miss Hathaway 8.50am 3.20pm 

Apple Class Year 2 Miss Tullett 8.50am 3.20pm 

Chestnut Class Year 3 Mrs Bishop 8.50am 3.20pm 

Sycamore Class Year 4 Mr Budge 8.50am 3.20pm 

Maple Class Year 5 Mrs Chapman 8.50am 3.20pm 

Ash Class Year 6 Mrs Miles AM 
Mrs Cadman PM 

8.50am 3.20pm 

 
 
Please ensure that your child arrives at school on time and is collected promptly at 
the end of the day. 
 



PE Days 
 
Physical Education (PE) is a crucial part of our curriculum, promoting physical health 
and teamwork. The designated PE days for your child’s class are: 
 

 Bring kit to school Wear PE uniform to 
school 

Saplings (Nursery)  
Mrs Rigby & Mrs Mullen 

Nursery children do not require PE uniform but will 
need forest/outdoor clothing in school at all times. 

Willow (YR)  
Mrs Crossley n/a Monday 

Cherry (Y1)   
Miss Hathaway Thursday Monday 

Apple (Y2)  
Miss Tullett Friday Wednesday 

Chestnut (Y3)  
Mrs Bishop Thursday Wednesday 

Sycamore (Y4)  
Mr Budge Thursday Monday 

Maple (Y5)  
Mrs Chapman 

Wednesday 
(Swimming Kit) Tuesday 

 
Ash (Y6) Mrs Miles &  

Mrs Cadman 
Monday Wednesday 

 
PE will be taken outside as much as is reasonably possible, so please ensure your 
child has extra layers suitable for outdoor activity.  Please wear: 

• Black pumps or Trainers 

• Chadsmead T-shirt (either gold or light blue) 

• Plain Tracksuit/Removable plain sweatshirt 

• Gloves (as the weather becomes colder). 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and support in these changes. Should you have any 
questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office. 
Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to seeing children back in 
school on Wednesday 3rd September (Nursery and Reception children return on 
Monday 8th September).  

 
 
 

Mrs G Grainger  
Headteacher 


